

**Dear Parents** 

The Optimist Club of Monaco South in conjunction with the Dave Bruton Foundation is gathering new or used books for children K-6. Dave is a Denver Bronco and started this foundation to help improve the reading proficiency of students in lower-income communities in the Denver-metro area. Dave, #30, is a Denver Bronco and former school teacher.





The books will be given out at the our annual Boys and Girls Club Thanksgiving dinner, November 24th.

Please bring your books to school and leave them with your teacher. All books should be in English and fairly good condition. Please bring as many books as you can through November 23rd.

The Optimist Club of Monaco South and Dave Bruton thank you for your donation.